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TO:  Members, Public Disclosure Commission 

FROM: BG Sandahl, Deputy Director 

DATE:  December 7, 2017 

RE:  POSSIBLE ADOPTION OF EMERGENCY RULE AMENDMENTS TO 
WAC 390-14-030 (PUBLIC RECORDS FEES) 

 
The purpose of these emergency rule amendments is to implement the Public Records 
Act changes, effective July 23, 2017, relating to the fees that agencies may charge 
requestors. The rule will allow the Public Disclosure Commission to continue using the 
new statutory default fee schedule. Permanent rule-making for these amendments is 
currently underway, and a public hearing is scheduled for December 27, 2017. The 
previous emergency rule amendments relating to WAC 390-14-030, adopted by the 
Commission during their August 24 regular meeting, are set to expire in December. 
 
Action Requested: Staff requests the Commission adopt the emergency rule 
amendments to WAC 390-14-030. 
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